
     

2022 Commercial Fishery Applications 
 

The 2022 Commercial Fishery Applications are now available at the Nunatsiavut 

Government offices in Upper Lake Melville and Nunatsiavut. 

 

All applications and required documents must be completed and submitted to the 

Fisheries Specialist by February 28 at 4:30pm Atlantic time. For additional instructions, 

please see application form. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Todd Broomfield, Director of Renewable Resources 

(709) 923-2004 

todd.broomfield@nunatsiavut.com  
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